
From 
Professor Mark Compton AM GCStJ 
Lord Prior of The Most Venerable Order of The Hospital of St John of Jerusalem 

THE ORDER OF ST JOHN 
For the Faith and in the Service of Humanity 

Your Majesty 

It is with great sadness that we have learnt of the passing of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth 
II, our greatly loved and highly respected Sovereign Head of our Order. 

I express on behalf of all members of the Order and St John Ambulance members from all 
around the Commonwealth and other jurisdictions our profound sorrow on this very sad 
occasion. I send our deep sympathy and sincere condolences to you Sir and the all of the 
family of our late Queen. She will be much missed by us all, although Her legacy as a 
wonderful and inspirational leader will live on. 

May we also offer our loyal greetings to Your Majesty as our new Sovereign Head, 
pledging our continuing dedication to Your service. 

I have the honour to remain Your Majesty's most humble and obedient servant. 

Lord Prior 
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